
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CBSE class 12th results just got declared yesterday and with great pleasure, I would like to inform you that 

I got 97.2% (overall). This became possible only because of the efforts and hard work of the teachers and 

the way they guided me throughout the journey of 2 years. This journey was no less than a rollercoaster 

ride for me where I met a lot of new friends, teachers, support staff, and many more. There were many 

ups and downs but the only thing that remained constant was the support of the teachers, especially that 

of our Principal ma’am, Dr M. Kasturi, and the whole BBVP family. They motivated me, inspired me to do 

well and brought out the best version of myself. I just can’t express my gratitude to the whole BBVP family 

in words. This mail is just a medium to express my thankfulness towards everyone who was there to hold 

my back whenever I felt homesick. With this percentage, I’m quite sure that I would get admission into 

the college I was dreaming for. All this became true only because of you. 

With a lot of respect and a handful of memories, I would like to say a big thanks to each one you. 

Regards, 

Vedika Banka 
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